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hǳǊ ¢ǿƛǧŜǊ ŦŜŜŘΥ Ϫ/ŀǎǘƭŜaŜŀŘ{ŎƘ 

Dear Castle Mead Families 

Here we are!  We are really looking forward to welcoming you all back on Mon-
day and really cannot wait to see you all.  The classroom are ready and so are 
the staff,  I have included the same information as last week just so you have it 
to hand!   

Attending school on Monday is compulsory, we will follow normal procedures for absence.  If your child 
cannot attend please let the office know giving the reason, we will still be following government guide-
lines and if anyone in the household is showing symptoms of Coronavirus you must get yourself tested 
and self-isolate. 

 

 

 

wŜǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ уǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ нлнм 

 

Warmest wishes                         Mrs Phillips (Acting Head of School) 

!ǊǊƛǾŀƭ ¢ƛƳŜ aŀƛƴ DŀǘŜ bǳǊǎŜǊȅ DŀǘŜ CƛƴƛǎƘ ¢ƛƳŜ 

уΥолŀƳ Year 6 Meadow & Bats оǇƳ 

уΥплŀƳ 
  (8:35 Year R) όоΥлрǇƳύ                              

Year 3 & 4   оΥмлǇƳ 

уΥрлŀƳ Year 1   ϝоΥнлǇƳ 

фΥллŀƳ  Year 2 Year 5 оΥолǇƳ 

    

ϝ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ŬƴƛǎƘ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ¸ŜŀǊ мΣ ƛƴŎƻǊǊŜŎǘ ǝƳŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǎŜƴǘ ƻǳǘ  
ƛƴ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ŎƻǊǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜƴŎŜ 

http://www.castlemead.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:office@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk
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Stars of the week! 

wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴΥ  hƭƛǾƛŀ 

                                              [ƻƴƎ-ŜŀǊŜŘΥ  9ƭƭƛƻǘ          IƻǊǎŜǎƘƻŜΥ  ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ ϧ DŜƻǊƎŜ . 

   bŀǧŜǊŜǊǎΥ tƘƻŜōŜ           [ŜƛǎƭŜǊΥ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ       

5ŀǳōŜƴǘƻƴǎΥ  ²ƘƻƭŜ /ƭŀǎǎ           .ŀǊōŀǎǘŜƭƭŜǎΥ ²ƘƻƭŜ /ƭŀǎǎ 

{ŜǊƻǝƴŜǎΥ {ŀƳǳŜƭ           bƻŎǘǳƭŜǎΥ /ƘŀǊƭŜȅ 

.ŜŎƘǎǘŜƛƴǎΥ WŀƳŜǎ 

tƭŀƴǝƴƎ ¢ǊŜŜǎ 

For Digital Detox day, the children in school have been busy and have been planting a variety of Trees around the bound-

ary of the playing field. They have been planting Hawthorn Trees, Hazel Trees, Blackthorn Trees & Silver Birch Trees. 



 

¸ŜŀǊ н ǿŜŜƪ ƛƴ ŦƻŎǳǎ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the beginning of the term, children in school and at home embarked on a minibeast hunt after 

receiving a special message from Norma the Nature Detective. The children had a fantastic time 

and treated the minibeasts and their habitats with respect. 

Afterwards, the children wrote recounts about their minibeast hunt to send to Norma. Here are 
some super snippets! 

The children also drew sketch maps of their minibeast hunts and remembered to include a key to 
make them easy to read! 

Weôve loved our Wriggle and Crawl topic so far and canôt wait to learn more this term! 



March 2021 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day   

Friday 19th March 

There are loads of ways to get involved 
this Red Nose Day. From buying a Red Nose or     
exclusive Pixar t-shirt, to holding your own fundraiser, 
to turning on the telly to watch a night of one-off    
comedy specials, live music and money canôt buy 
prizes. Letôs help provide safety to families who need 
support.    Tackle mental health stigma. Take action 
against domestic abuse. And help to give children a 
brighter future. 

Individual & siblings School Photos   

Monday 22nd March & Tuesday 23rd March 

After lots of rescheduling (due to children not being in 
school,) we have finally managed to secure the new 
date for your child to have their individual school pho-
to & Siblings photo. Due to making sure we keep to 
strict guidelines, we have arranged for this to take 
place over two days which will  allow for precise plan-
ning. 

 

End of Term 4   

Last day of Term is on Thursday 1st April and will be 
finishing at your childôs normal finish time. 

Start of Term 5 - Term will start on Monday 19th 
April  

 


